
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Phone: 8298 1327     Email: dl.0984.info@schools.sa.edu.au     Website: www.seaviewdps.sa.edu.au 
 

Events to remember: 
    

Term 2 2022 

Week 4 Reconciliation Week 

National Sorry Day 

27th May - 3rd June  

Thursday May 24th  

Week 5 Kids Biz Ed – Year 3-6 Wednesday 1st June 

Week 6 PUPIL FREE DAY 

Kids Biz Ed – Year 3-6 

School Photo day 

Tuesday 7th June 

Wednesday 8th June 

Friday 10th June  

 

Week 7 PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Kids Biz Ed – Year 3-6 

Queen’s birthday Monday 13th June 

Wednesday 15th June 

 

Week 8    

Week 9 Principals Tour  Friday 1st July   

Week 10 NAIDOC week  

Casual Day 

3rd July – 10th July 

Friday 8th July 
 

 
 
The Governing Council Annual General Meeting went ahead on Wednesday 11th May. At the meeting the reports for 
2021 were tabled and nominations for new councillors were taken. Fantastic news, all positions were filled and we 
have a full Governing Council for 2022 with 18 parents elected. Antony Sheehan is the Governing Council Chairperson 
and the roles of Treasurer and Secretary will be determined at the next meeting on Tuesday 24th May.  
 
Please see the full list of councilors below.  
 

Antony Sheehan  Alison Berends   Sarah Bullen 
Claire Charenton  Emily Clarke   Emma Van Dongen 
Belinda Durst   Sally Forrest   Samantha Smith 
Amy Hicks   Katherine Matthews  Jen McEvoy 
Sasha Mykolajenko  Sally Pavic   Katrena Roberts 
Iain Stanley   Cassandra Sundqvist  Nat Weate 
    

We would like to thank these members of our school community for volunteering their time.  
 

Sam Winters                 Principal 

 

Families 

Together Inquire Inspire ~ Our view for the future 

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

SEAVIEW DOWNS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Number  4,  19th May, 2022 
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Welcome back to school. I hope there were lots of books 
read in the holidays. 

Premier's Reading Challenge forms are coming in, in bigger 
numbers now and very soon I will have our Premier's 
reading challenge honour board up in the Library Foyer. 

I would love to have everyone's name, photo and a star on 
the photo to show what stars you all are for completing your 
Premier's Reading Challenge this year. 

 

Andrea Ellison       

Library Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reporting Absences through Seesaw 

 
The school has recently begun using Seesaw as our main communication platform, and our use of Skoolbag will 
soon come to an end. For submitting information on student absences, please use the Seesaw app and send 
Administration a message. Open the Seesaw App and click on the ‘messages’ icon, then select New Conversation 
from the top of the list. Type in “Administration”, then add your message and send. Please include your child’s name, 
room number, reason and duration of absence. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thankyou           Administration  
 

Library 



Every lunchtime, teachers on yard duty are on the lookout for students going the 
extra mile and being truly outstanding helpers. Whether it be helping to clean up the 
yard or being extra welcoming to a new face, each one of these lunchtime legends 
have earned a nomination as a result of doing something awesome.  

The following students have been recognized as being Lunchtime Legends:  

 Charlie W x4 

 Liam F x5 

 Axel W x2 

 Matilda C x4 

 Ava P 

 Liam H 

 Rubi C 

  

For each nomination, a student earns a ticket, to be placed in our barrel and drawn out (normally at 
assemblies). Each nomination goes in the draw and the winner gets a free Frozen Mini Milk from the 
canteen! The names have now been drawn, and the winner of this week’s lunchtime legend is: 

 Charlie W 

CONGRATULATIONS AND THANK YOU! KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK!  
 

Thank you making the effort to keep our school yard clean 😊  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
  

School photo day - Friday 10th June  

Lunchtime Legends 



 

 
Community Connections Committee Announcement: 

The Community Connections Committee (CCC) will be running activities during Recess starting in Week 3. Please 

encourage your child(ren) to participate in the activities. The activities are for all students R-6. CCC have specifically 

designed activities which cater for all interest areas of students and the activities are especially targeted at those students 

who sometimes find it challenging to connect in the yard without peer or staff support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

eSafety Webinars for Parents and Carers 

Safety on the web is a discussion I have with many parents, carers and students. Keeping children safe online is an area 
which all parents and carers are concerned, but only a very few feel they have the knowledge and skill-set to properly 
monitor it. Adults often feel out of touch or out of their depth. During May and June, eSafety.gov.au are running free 
webinars for parents. The first webinar running in May is - eSaftey’s guide to parental controls. This webinar will 
look at how parents and carers can set up devices and apps to help keep young people safer online.  

Audience: parents and carers of children aged 4-13  

The webinar will cover:  

- The benefits and limitations of parental controls  

- How to set up iOS and Android devices for safety  

- How to set up popular games and apps like YouTube and Roblox for safety  

- Using family tech agreements and other parenting strategies to manage online risks  

- How eSafety can help when things go wrong 

 

When the webinars run: 

1- Thursday 19th May 12:00pm – 1:00pm ACST 

2- Tuesday 31st May 12:00pm – 1:00pm ACST 

How to Register: Visit - https://tinyurl.com/esafetyreg 

 

 

 

Wellbeing Wrap 

https://tinyurl.com/esafetyreg


 
 

From the classroom 



 
  



 

                                                                       

 

April Holiday Program 

Our holiday program was awesome with many excursions that 

got us outdoors and exploring. The children had so much fun. 

From the Treetops to the Zoo the children got to see it all! We 

can’t wait for what is in store next holidays. 

2022 Before and After School Care 

Bookings are open for Before and After School Care. Please 

book via the Fully Booked. Bookings are as normal. Please 

ensure to pre-book your children to avoid extra fees or 

disappointment due to being booked out.  

 

 

 

Pupil Free Day 

Bookings are now open for the June 7th Pupil Free Day, make 

sure to book your child in! Bookings are filling up fast. We 

have booked a jungle themed bouncy castle in the gym for 

the day.  

 

Hats 

Please ensure you child has a spare hat packed for OSHC so 

they can play outside. 

 

Ezi Debit 

Statements are sent to families every second Monday and 

fees are taken out from your accounts on the Thursday of 

the same week. Please ensure you have sufficient funds to 

avoid a late payment fee.   

 

July School Holidays  

I have planned a super awesome July School holiday 

program. It is currently being finalised. Keep your eyes out 

for it soon to book your children in. As always, bookings fill 

up quickly! 

 

Kind Regards,                                                                                                                                              

Emily Hicks  

 

 
 
 

OSHC/Vacation care 



 
 

Community notices  
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To register for your free trial session: 
 
 

…..…..…..…..…..…..…..…..…..…..…..…..…..…..…..…..…..….….. 

 

For Your Information  

 

PARENT / CARER INPUT 

Please return to Front Office for the attention of Antony Sheehan or email to dl.0984.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

I would like to raise the following matter with Governing Council – 
 

............................................................................................................................................................................................ 
 

............................................................................................................................................................................................. 
 

Please supply contact details if you would like a school councillor to discuss this with you. 
 
NAME:__________________________________ 

 

Click here for registration page  

mailto:dl.0984.info@schools.sa.edu.au
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1j_zl6l_8bb3TyjSbUDoLGuhUp4GApdZta92ZYF5IFoY/viewform?edit_requested=true

